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Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
At the end of the year, our Year 6s attend an exciting residential trip (3 nights, 4 days) at Ufton Court – a fantastic 
educational site in Reading. The date for the residential will be Monday 18th of July (leaving in the morning) until 
Thursday 21st of July (back for the end of the school day). They will then have their graduation on the Friday 22nd 
of July. 
 
The activities at Ufton Court focus on preparation for transition to secondary school and also link to the National 
Curriculum. Ufton Court enriches pupils’ social and academic learning, offering new and exciting challenges and 
opportunities for children to live with their peers and work together as a team in a range of fun and engaging team 
building activities and games. This helps to foster independence and confidence. The trip will also give your child 
the opportunity to celebrate their hard work and to spend some quality time with their friends before leaving De 
Beauvoir for secondary school.  
 
The school subsidise much of the cost of Ufton Court. The total cost of the visit to parents/carers is £40 and 
includes full board accommodation, transport, activities, equipment and achievement certificates. You can set up a 
payment plan whereby you can make weekly or monthly payments or pay in full. Please note, payment will need to 
be made in advance of the residential trip (payment is not yet required). 
 
For further information about the visit, the activities, the centre etc. please check the website: 
www.uftoncourt.co.uk/schools  where you will be able to see for yourself how worthwhile and enjoyable these 
visits are. If you have any queries or would like to speak to someone regarding a payment plan please speak to a 
member of staff from the school office or arrange an appointment to meet.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the office ASAP. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Benjamin J. Bignall    Mrs Binnie     
Deputy Headteacher    Y6 Teacher     
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
Child’s name: ________________________________________         Date: ______________________________ 
 
I wish for my child to attend Ufton Court and will pay in full  
I wish for my child to attend Ufton Court and will make a payment plan  
I do not wish for my child to attend Ufton Court  
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